
 

 

 

 

Exhibit 1 - Potential Physical Art Locations in Washington Park 

 

On March 25, 2025, staff led a walking tour of Washington Park with the Public Art Commissioners to 

explore potential locations for physical art. Staff presented the four sites above, which had been 

recommended by the Alameda Recreation and Parks Department, and discussed the opportunities and 

challenges of each location. There is a shared desire between the PAC and staff for engaging, visible, and 

interactive public art, and sites 1 and 3 seemed to be favored locations. The PAC will confirm the 

location to be used in the 2025 Physical Art RFQ at an upcoming PAC meeting. 


